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Normally I don't get involved in what happens in politics however I am so
concerned with this amendment bill that I am forced to take action.

My concern is about the attempt to weaken the integrity of the electoral system.
I was very pleased when we were asked to provide proof of ID. when  voting as
it strengthen my confidence in the electoral system. I am at a loss to understand
why one of the first things a newly elected government wants to do is to
undermine the integrity of the electoral system. This is simply a bad change.
Therefore I am seeking that the proposed changes regarding not requiring proof
of ID. be withdrawn.

Gareth Morgan 
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